











Priest-in-Charge: The Reverend Alison Hardy **Associate Priest: The Reverend Barrie Cooper** Assistant Curate: The Reverend Nathanael Havler

Tel: 01665 571314 Tel: 07969 514982 Tel: 07305 242974

Churchwardens: Alnmouth: Catherine Whyte 01665 830028 Lesbury: Gill Bland 07974 746154, Nick Naylor 01665 830733 Longhoughton: Andrew Willmott 01665 577456, Simon Rippon 01665 577385

Howick: Lena Tait 01665 605462, Jimmy Grey 01665 577672

There are no formal collections taken in our churches: please place your offering in the collection plate at the back of the church before the service begins. Gift Aid envelopes are available in each church.

Sunday 4 February Second Sunday before Lent

Holy Communion, Alnmouth 9.15am 10.30am Sunday Worship, Longhoughton 11.00am Holy Communion, Lesbury Choral Evensong, Longhoughton 6.00pm

Monday 5 February

7.30pm House group, 16 East Moor, Longhoughton

Tuesday 6 February Martyrs of Japan

Wednesday 7 February

Morning Prayer on Zoom: 9.30am https://us02web.zoom.us/j/8978878657 12 noon Prayer Group in Alnmouth Church

Thursday 8 February

10.00am Holy Communion, Lesbury

Friday 9 February

Saturday 10 February Scholastica, abbess, 543

Sunday 11 February Sunday next before Lent

Holy Communion, Longhoughton 10.30am Family Worship, Alnmouth 11.00am Holy Communion, Howick

Readings for next Sunday:

2 Kings 2.1-12 Mark 9.2-9

CHORAL EVENSONG for **CANDLEMAS**

with the **Rock Festival Choir**

A Deanery Evening Service on Sunday 4th February at 6.00pm in Longhoughton Church

Have you signed up to the Coastland Churches Newsletter? Find out everything that's happening in all of our churches. To sign up to the newsletter go to: coastlandchurches.us9.list-manage.com

Shared Conversation with the Dean of Newcastle **Tuesday 13 February – 6.30-8.30pm**

This will be a deanery meeting to welcome the Very Rev Lee Batson, the new Dean of Newcastle. We shall share our hopes for mission and ministry, and explore how the life of the cathedral can inspire and encourage us, and how the life of our parishes can engage fruitfully with the diocese. Everyone will be welcome.

For more details contact Rev Nathanael: rev.n.hayler@gmail.com